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From: Megan Haslam

To: Moore, Simon

Cc: Piers Morris

Subject: Re: LSG4/SM18/5.50817/
Date: 29 August 2023 12:31:34
Hi Simon,

Apologies I drafted a reply to this email upon receiving your response but it doesn’t appear I ever sent it.

We have no problem with the land being accessed by an inspector, it is already in use as a public footpath. We
just ask that we are kept informed as this matter is progressed.

My main points of concern are that we have a dog whom we let out in our garden which is gated / fenced off
separate the the footpath area. I wouldn’t appreciate any members of public entering our garden / leaving gates
open / littering. We also are expecting a baby so wish to ensure our privacy and security is maintained.

Kind regards
Megan Haslam

> On 29 Aug 2023, at 12:03, Moore, Simon <Simon.Moore@lancashire.gov.uk> wrote:

>

> Hi Megan,

>

> Following up on my email of 22 August, please could you reply to the query regarding access to the land for
the Inspector? I can submit this matter with permission to follow but would prefer to have your permission in
place prior to the submission if possible.

>

> If you require any further clarification, please do let me know.

>

> Kind regards

>

> Simon Moore

> Paralegal Officer

> Legal and Democratic Services

> Lancashire County Council

>01772 531280

>

> From: Megan Haslam <meganrhaslam@gmail.com>

> Sent: 22 August 2023 10:10

> To: Moore, Simon <Simon.Moore@]lancashire.gov.uk>

> Cc: Piers Morris <piersmorris@hotmail.co.uk>

> Subject: LSG4/SM18/5.50817/

>

>[You don't often get email from meganrhaslam@gmail.com. Learn why this is important at
https://aka.ms/I.earnAboutSenderldentification ]

>

> Good Morning Simon,

>

> am emailing to request further information with regards to a letter received this morning from yourself.

>

> The matter referenced is in relation to a public footpath which runs through our land.

>

> For your information, we purchased the property in November 2021 & observed some correspondence with
regards to this matter during the exchange of contracts proceedings. However this is the first formal
correspondence we have received as the home owners of Green End Cottage so I am keen to be provided with a



mailto:meganrhaslam@gmail.com

mailto:Simon.Moore@lancashire.gov.uk

mailto:piersmorris@hotmail.co.uk

https://aka.ms/LearnAboutSenderIdentification



summary & update please.

>

> I look forward to hearing from you.

>

> Kind regards,

> Megan Haslam

>

> ckskeskok ok skoskok skokosk ok skokok ok ok

>

> This e-mail contains information intended for the addressee only.

> It may be confidential and may be the subject of legal and/or professional privilege.

> If you are not the addressee you are not authorised to disseminate, distribute, copy or use this e-mail or any
attachment to it.

> The content may be personal or contain personal opinions and unless specifically stated or followed up in
writing, the content cannot be taken to form a contract or to be an expression of the County Council's position.
> Lancashire County Council reserves the right to monitor all incoming and outgoing email.

> Lancashire County Council has taken reasonable steps to ensure that outgoing communications do not contain
malicious software and it is your responsibility to carry out any checks on this email before accepting the email
and opening attachments.





